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April 22, 1660
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New Mexico 0il Conservation Commissicn (3)
Post Office Box 2045
Hobbs, New Mexico

Attention of Mr, Eric F. Engbrecht
Gentlemen:

This letter is in reply to your letter of March
7, 1960, and subsequent telephone conversation concerning
packer leakage tests for our State 10 No. 3 in Unit D,
Section 10, T-218, R-37E, Lea County,

The Drinkard Zone (lower) was temporarily aban-
doned and status of Tubb Zone (upper) changed from gas to
0il on N.M.0.C.C. Forms C-102 and C-103, approved by your
office September 18, 1959, The setting of a tubing plug
to blank off the lower zone was also noted on the above
forms. The accompanying sketch shows the physical details,

Charts, Test 1-Chart 1, Test 1-Chart 2, also
attached, were taken during 24-hour flow pericd as requested

in your letter of March 7, 1960, and is from the Tubb 0il
(upper) Zone only.,

Yours very truly,

J. R. PARKER
District Superintendent
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